From: Rt @ERk

Sent: 08 October 2016 18:18
To: response
Subject: Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the Exchange's Decision-Making

and Governance Structure for Listing Regulation

Dear responsible Madam/Sir,

I am strongly against the new proposal because the current governing structuring works well and is efficient
enough. I don't think it is necessary to make the change and reform.
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